
RUCT Rust Environment & Infrastructure Inc.

A Rust International Company Phone 414.458.8711
4738 North 40th Street Fax 414.458.0537
Sheboygan.WI 53083-1883
P.O. Box 1067
Sheboygan.WI 53082-1067

October 20,1997

Department of Natural Resources

Southeast Region Annex

Attention: Chad Czarkowski

4041 N. Richards Street
Box 12436
Milwaukee, WI 53212-0436

Dear Chad:

On behalf of the Village ofGrafton, Rust Environment & Infrastruchu-e (Rust) would like to request
that the following private wells remain accessible and not be abandoned during the extension of

Village water to homes in the Manchester subdivision and along Green Bay Road. These wells will
be disconnected from each homes' distribution system so that they are not available for use. We are

making this request so as to be able to use these wells to collect geologic and water quality

information during the Lime Kiln Landfill site investigation. It would be much more cost-effective
to use some of these existing wells because of the high cost of drilling through the bedrock.

Data that we are anticipating to collect from select wells include borehole geophysical logging
information, hydraulic information from the open borehole part of the well, and additional water

quality information. We have chosen these wells based on 1) the distribution of wells, 2) the
distribution of contaminant concentrations, and 3) the length of the open rock borehole of the wells.

The wells we would like to keep are as follows:

1. McConnack, 1711 Manchester Drive (old and new wells if both available)
2. Aldenhoff, 1720 Manchester Drive
3. Hospel, 1752 Manchester Drive

4. Indresano, 1785 Manchester Drive

5. Goetz, 1725 Manchester Drive

6. Uilhlein, 760 Green Bay Road
7. Rusch/Kersten, 812 Green Bay Road

8. Either Traband, Altenbach, or Gandt, 696, 688, or 678 Green Bay Road
9. Johnson, 1749 Manchester Drive

10. Camell, 1788 Manchester Drive
11. Grafton Dells, 622 Green Bay Road

0 Quality through teamwork



Mr. Chad Czarkowski

October 20, 1997
Page 2

We anticipate the need for these wells until the summer of 1998. If you have any comments, please

contact me at (920) 451-2465.

Sincerely,

L- U^(Lyu^ Jy.:.

Joan E. Underwood, P.O.

Project Manager

c: Mark Gottlieb, Village of Grafton
Charles Sweeney, Michael, Best, and Friedrich
Ken Theisen, USEPA
John Feeney, WDNR
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